








Greetings for 

whichever holiday 

you celebrate 

this month! 

 

From all of Us 
At Ponte’s Auto Care 

 

And…Thank YOU 
We try to make sure we say thank you every time you come in, because 
without you we wouldn’t be. In case we slipped up, THANKS to all of 
YOU, our clients.  

This is our 39th year in business, we know it’s because so many of you 
trust us enough to refer your co-workers, friends, neighbors and family 
members. We truly are honored when you refer someone to us.  

We’ll continue to strive to be the best we can be and to offer you the best 
possible experience every time you visit our shop!  
 
If ever we fall short of your expectations, PLEASE let us know! 
 
We Know you have many choices when it comes to where you get your vehicle 
serviced! We appreciate you making us your choice.  
 
We hope you continue to make us your choice. 
 
 

Denise, Jack, Josh, Dave, Jon, Scott, Jim & Mark 
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